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It’s been all change for students in Dover this term as we have seen the  relocation of our Key Stage 3 Centre and one of our Key St age 4 Centres.   Students from Ashentree have waved goodbye to Ashentree House and are  now settled into the  building that previously housed Dover ARC, now known  as Southwood Key Stage 3. The students from Dover ARC have made  themselves a new home at the Sout hwood Key Stage 4 Centre situated next  to East Kent College.   Students and staff from both centers have settled into their new  surroundings.    
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Dates for your diary:


Last day of term- Friday 16th December. Half day for students.


Beginning of Term 3- Tuesday 3rd January 2017


Friday 16th - National Christmas Jumper Day, contact your individual centres to see if they are taking part.


BTEC First exams will be taking place in January for some of our pupils. Please contact your individual centre to get more information.
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Taking advantage of the new magical Christmas wonderland set up in the White Cliffs experience, the staff and pupils at Dover Skills Studio enjoyed a morning of ice skating.  


Having exclusive use meant that the novice skaters had plenty of room to develop their skills before securing what they had learnt, while others were able to show off their Torvil and Dean routines.  


Kicking off the Christmas season in good spirits the whole team had lots of fun before heading back to school for hot chocolate, putting up the tree and enjoying a Christmas classic in Home Alone
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Students and Staff across the E.L.A. have been having fun whilst raising money for BBC Children In Need. Students at Southwood KS4 had a “Spotacular” Day wearing something spotty and even managed a mannequin challenge. 
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Together we raised:


£82.31








It’s Grimey!


Students from Project 15 have been working with Pie Factory Music Studios to make a “Grime” track as part of their student led activity session.


Within the session they also learned about recording studio equipment in order to support their Media and Performing Arts qualifications.


Students and staff all very much enjoyed their Grimey music session.





This year Dover Skills Studio took part in ‘Operation Christmas Child’ an initiative of Samaritans Purse UK, a Christian relief and development charity working amongst communities in need across Africa, Eastern Europe, and Central Asia.


We spent three weeks collecting toys, school supplies and hygiene items to send to less fortunate children all over the world. A small shoebox can have a big impact on these children’s lives as they won’t be getting any other Christmas presents.


 This is a wonderful opportunity for students and teachers alike to make a difference in the world, by donating gifts to the school office where were able to pack various boys and girls shoe boxes full of joy to send just in time for Christmas.

















Thanks to all involved!





For more information please visit 
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Sport the Difference.


Students from Southwood KS4 were thrilled to visit the Sports Science Lab at Christchurch University to take part in a series of fitness tests under the tuition of, Dan Stretch, one of the Sports Science managers. After a tour of the facilities and a very informative talk about the principles of training and fitness, students were able to carry out a variety of fitness tests, designed to test co-ordination, agility, power, reaction time and endurance. 


Dan went on to explain that professional athletes, including Olympic teams have used these labs to maximise their potential. After the tests, we were shown the altitude training room, had our lung capacity tested and one student was tested inside the ‘Bod Pod’ which reads body composition. After the skin fold calliper test, we then had fun on the reaction time wall. A very informative, beneficial and entertaining morning. 
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IMAX Film Studies Trip


Tony, Jo and the GCSE Film Studies group went to the IMAX to watch Dr.Strange.  The following review is by the Film Studies group.


Benedict Cumerbatch stars as Steven Strange, the ill-fated surgeon who goes on a journey of self-discovery after a serious car crash renders his hands useless. Tapping into mysterious forces that give him magic abilities, he defends the Earth against dark forces, led by Kaecillius (played by the excellent Mads Mikkelsen). It is refreshing to watch a Marvel film with a slightly darker edge and without the increasingly boring Avengers. The visual effects were stunning and looked amazing at the IMAX. Overall, we give it 7 out of 10.
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Students studying GCSE Art at Southwood KS4 recently visited the Tate Britain Art Gallery, in London.  Students engaged in a performing arts workshop with artist and dancer Zinzi. 


The object of the workshop was to explore movement and capture traces of it within the gallery. Students were given cameras and took photographs of objects and artworks that made them think of movement. These photographs were to provide inspiration for the next task.


For the second task students were given a variety of props and materials in order to create their own piece of performance Art. Students were able to use staff members and themselves as part of their Art. The student’s interpretation of movement was unique and inspiring. Students then took their performance art, with musical accompaniment throughout the gallery. Visitors to the gallery were excited to see a piece of performance art within the gallery and the students very much enjoyed their creation. 





Moving


By Liz Marsh


 ‘Twas the week of Half term, we were all on the go, What to expect, we didn’t quite know,		        I arrived at eh building and opened the door,	  Approached Classroom 1, oh where was the floor.


I saw tables, chairs and books with loads of pages,     I thought to myself, this will take ages,		       First thing to do was make coffee and tea,	     Now, where to start, let me see.


I stayed in the kitchen and sorted the plates,          and in other rooms working hard were my mates, Carolyn, Jenny and Sarah too,  			    Where’s Mr. Horsefield? He’s stuck in the loo!


No seriously we’ve all worked so hard,		     No time to slack or let down your guard,	     All must be perfect for November four,		    When all the little darlings walk through the door.


Ashentree and the ARC are sadly no more,	   They have now become Southwood 3 and 4, Different names but the same old way,  		      It’s just a job at the end of the Day.


   








�





The ELA was recently approached by Crowsnest who have been working in partnership with ‘My Gallery’, a local art gallery and charity in Dover. Crowsnest had decided to hold a charity Art Auction in order to raise money towards the Kelly Turner Fund.


Southwood KS4 worked together with staff to create postcards to be auctioned as part of the “Secret Postcard Auction” alongside postcards created by David Essex OBE.


We were very proud to be part of such a great event and proud that we could help raise money for such a worthy cause.








Thank you to all Parents, Carers and Outside Agencies for their continued support. We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a prosperous 2017.








Introducing Southwood
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